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Board Highlights 

 

At the February 18,2020 meeting of the Commodore Perry Board of School Directors, the Board 
approved the following: 

 

 The 2020-2021 School Calendar 
 

 The retirement, with regret, of Charlene Armstrong as of June 30, 2020 
 

 A building use request by the Commodore Perry Lions Club 
 

 The first reading of New Policy 623 
 

 The first reading of Policies 414.1, 514.1, 501, 401, 404, 504, 505, 405, 406, and 407 
 

 The second reading of revised Policy 808.1 
 

 An unpaid leave request from Jennifer Sutton 
 

 Resignations of Jennifer Harsh as Junior High Assistant Volleyball Coach and Joe Korcinsky as 
Second Assistant Track Coach 
 

 Mary Fultz as a substitute teacher 
 

 Megan Straub and Second Assistant Track Coach 
 

 Matthew Crawford, Michelle Scott, Josh Jones, and Jill Rodgers as volunteer track coaches 
 

 Cathy Adsit as a driver for RT Bus Company, LLC 
 

 The Academic Decathlon team to attend the state competition 
 

 Cyber Services Agreement with Seneca Valley School District 
 

 The payment of bills 

  


